
Basketball Tournament:  26th January 2024 
  
 

We are proud to highlight the remarkable dedication and sportsmanship displayed by our 
school basketball team (under-16s) in the recent tournament on 24th January 2024.   Although 
the final score may not have been what we’d been hoping for, suffering a 44-20 loss to 
Manchester Enterprise Academy, our team’s performance showcased their hard work and 
commitment to excellence. 
  
The students’ participation in these tournaments serves as a reminder that success is not 
solely measured by wins and losses, but by growth, resilience and character development that 
emerges from each challenge. 

 

We look forward to cheering them on in their future games and celebrating their 
achievements together. 
 

 

  

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

  

 


